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Principal Kristina Jordan called to order at 3:00 p.m., November 7, 2022.

Council members present were: Kristina Jordan, Robyn Brassard, Angela Vicente, Brandon Marshall, Stefanie Durant, Julie Reynon, Courtney Fanfelle, and Jenny Hoepner. Members absent were: Nick Loret de Mola and Virginia Valencia Mendoza.

Everyone present introduced themselves to the other committee members.

Minutes are approved from last meeting. Julie approved minutes; Jenny seconded. All members accepted the minutes. 

Kristina present the current SPSA (School Plan for Student Achievement). This plan breaks down the Title 1 funds and where the money is placed. Kristina also explained that there is a ESSER fund, which is federal money that goes to schools to catch students up due to the pandemic and provide different programs. SSC team went through the funds and the goals for the funds. No questions were asked.

There is no data yet, therefore SSC team did not review current data. At the next SSC meeting, team did review data.

Announcements: No announcements were made. 

Open Discussion: There was no open discussion or parent/community concerns. 

No community members in attendance. 

Kristina spoke to the SSC team about compliance. 

Dates for future meetings are:
December 12, 2022 (virtual)

The meeting was adjourned at 3:20 p.m.  

Respectfully submitted, 
Courtney Fanfelle
Proxy Secretary
